
From: Russell, Merlin
To: Curtis, Jeff
Cc: Tripp, Anthony; Byer, James
Subject: Safety Kleen Tallahassee renewal
Date: Friday, April 25, 2014 10:21:00 AM

Good Morning Jeff,
 
I see that your renewal is due in September.  Let me know if you wish to have a pre-application
 meeting or call.  As there always seems to be one of your permits in the renewal process, you may
 not feel the need to discuss but I did want to offer the opportunity.
 
Have a good weekend,
 
merlin
 
Merlin D. Russell Jr.
Professional Geologist II
Hazardous Waste Program & Permitting, Room 330G
Florida Department of Environmental Protection
2600 Blair Stone Road
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2400
850.245.8796 (work)
merlin.russell@dep.state.fl.us
Monday-Thursday, 7:00 a.m.-4:30 p.m.; Fridays, 7:00 a.m.-11:00 a.m.
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